
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 10, 2001 
 
 
Moses Barnes 
Hallandale High School 
720 Northwest 9th Avenue 
Hallandale, FL  33009 
 
 
Dear Mr. Barnes: 
 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to tell you how much I enjoy serving on the 
National Assessment Governing Board with you.   

 
The National Assessment Governing Board, and its important work with the 

National Assessment of Educational Progress, serves a critical role in the continued 
advancement of education.  It is an honor to serve with fellow board members who 
discharge their responsibilities with such energy and devotion to the purposes of the 
National Assessment Governing Board. 

 
Thank you for your service and commitment to the National Assessment 

Governing Board.  I look forward to our future meetings and our work.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if I may ever be of assistance to you! 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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